
Westminster Crier 
In order to carry a positive action we must develop here a positive vision. 

~Dalai Lama 

April 5 - Community Center Committee Meeting 9:30 am (Community Center) 

            - GR 2 Paint Committee Meeting 9:30am (Billiard room) 

 

April 7 - Ladies Luncheon (Westminster Golf Course Club House) 

 

April 12 - Access Committee Meeting 2:00 pm (Community Center) 

              - Common Grounds Committee Meeting 4:00 pm (Community Center) 

 

April 19 - GR 2  Board Meeting 9:15 am (Community Center) 

              - Master Association Board Meeting 7:00 pm (Community Center) 

 

April 21 - Compliance Committee Meeting 2:00 pm (Billiard Room) 

              - Villas @ Fairloop Run Potluck dinner 5:30pm (Community Center) 

Watch upcoming editions of the Crier for further information. 

Keep it Light @ Night 

Most of the residents on Eaton Lake Court have 
taken a proactive step to help our  

community fight crime. 
 

They are leaving their outside garage lights on 
throughout the night.  Either they remember to 

turn them on every evening or they have  
purchased a dusk-to-dawn light activated 

socket. (These sockets are available from Home 
Depot, Lowes, Ace Hardware for under $10). 

 
Everyone is invited to “Keep it Light @ Night”! 

 
Take a drive by Eaton Lake Court some evening 
after dark and see how nice and light it looks. 

 
Great Job Eaton Lake Ct Residents! 

Committee Members! 
 
If you would like to have a say in how your 
community is run or projects that are 
worked on - Join a Committee!! 
 
Irrigation/Common Grounds 
Compliance 
Community Center 
Access 
Finance 
 
Send an email to our manager Paul Braid 
to express your interest. 
 
Manager@westminstercommunity.com 

Chlorination of the Irrigation Lines will be taking place 
Monday (4/4/16) starting at 9am. 
 
Areas affected will be from Bainmar to the back gate -  
Including Berkley Way (from Bainmar to back gate),  
Fairloop Run, Walworth Court, Brixton and Lambeth.  
 
If you live in an area affected, make sure your irrigation 
system is off (it should be anyway). 
 
The pumps will be off until 12:01am Wednesday morning 

Relay for Life Golf Tournament Results 

 

The final tally from the Relay for Life Golf Tournament that 

was held on March 12th, 2016 at the Westminster Golf Course 

totaled $11,182.74.  The weather was great, donated items 

were plentiful…..many, many golf courses donated foursomes 

and brought in a lot of monies into our auction.  Beautiful 

paintings, wine, purses and so much more….thank you to all 

who donated…..and thank you to all who purchased chance 

tickets to try to win the items.  It was a great success in our 

fight against Cancer! We are already looking forward to next 

year to see how we can continue to help fight against this 

dreadful disease. 

 

Come and join us at the Relay For Life this Saturday, April 2nd 

10 am – 10 pm at Lakes Park.  Stay for a little while or stay all 

day.  Look for our site in front of the Survivors’ Lodge – turn 

left as you come thru the gates. 
 

Way to go Team Westminster! 

Thank you to: 
 Bob & Joan Wallace 
 Janet Munns 
Saundra Barreca 
 
For all the great pictures! 
 
If you have pictures of interesting sights around our community 
please submit them to: westminstercrier@gmail.com 
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